Dear Parents/carers of Class 1&2,

Mrs Baker and I have prepared a pack on our school website with lots of provision on how to support your child with their learning at home. Each week we will upload new information to the school website alongside using our online Tapestry programme as a way of communicating with you over the upcoming period.

Tapestry is going to be an extremely useful tool for us to stay in touch with the children and praise the exceptional learning they are doing at home with you. Mrs Baker and I will be uploading weekly challenges for the children to complete at home and the expectation is for you to upload their work via photo or video form, to which we will ensure comments and video responses are sent to praise the children and award lots of house points. We would also love to see observations added of any other wonderful adventures and learning experiences they embark on with you as we can use these to support evidencing their progress towards their ELG's. It is a great opportunity to showcase our strong links between support at home and in school.

If you have any queries or questions over the upcoming period or perhaps want some more support with ideas, please use Tapestry as a way of communicating with us. We are here to support you and the children so please do contact us if you need any further assistance.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Whittle